Funding boost for rape and domestic
abuse support

Ministers have today (18 November 2020) confirmed a major funding boost for
victims of rape and domestic abuse as services face dealing with greater

demand this winter.



http://www.government-world.com/funding-boost-for-rape-and-domestic-abuse-support/
http://www.government-world.com/funding-boost-for-rape-and-domestic-abuse-support/

